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Dear sir

I object most strongly to the closure of the byways around Stonehenge. These ancient
byways have been highways for the people through the ages. Open to all and not a select
few. The whole thought that a group should shut some just for their profit and ease of
controll is abhorrent. They should be open to all without fear or favour. 

I also object to driving a dual carageway through one of England's most archilogcal
valuable and vulnerable sites/areas. It is bound to cause distruction of archilogcal sites
whether plan or not. 

How can we as stewards of this countryside justify our actions to our children and their
children.

Is nothing sacred.

Yours sincerely 

Antony Wingrove 
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